
Chile Prayer Newsletter (week of 9/22 - 28, 2024) 
 

1. Thank God that Reverend Leung and two brothers are in Chile for a two-week short-term 

mission. Please pray for their travel safety and the two-week short-term mission in Chile. 

2. Praise God that two of our sisters were baptized on September 22nd. Please pray that God help 

them to grow spiritually and continue to strengthen their faith in Him. 

3. In October, there will be a joint evangelistic meeting between the three Chinese churches in 

Chile and the Tianyun Choir Group brought by Pastor Chen Jinhong from Brazil. Also, pray for 

God’s guidance and that many more can have the opportunity to hear the Gospel 

4. We continue to plan and prepare for our annual youth retreat in January. Please lift up our 

church staffs and guest speakers in God’s hands. May God protect them and provide for what 

they need to prepare 

5. We are grateful for the many opportunities to serve God together with other local Chinese 

churches in Chile. May God bless our fellowship time and help us all to serve Him in great joy! 

 

 

為智利教會禱告 (week of 9/22 - 28, 2024) 

 

1. 感謝主 9月 20日梁牧師和兩位弟兄會到智利兩個星期短宣，請您們為他們的行程和在智利

兩個星期的短宣代禱 

2. 感謝主 9月 22日我們有兩位姊妹受洗, 求主幫助他們靈命成長,繼續增強對祂的信心 

3. 10月份智利三間華人教會和巴西的陳進宏牧師帶來的天韻詩團有一個聯合佈道會，也求主

帶領。祈禱更多人能聽到福音信息 

4. 我們將繼續規劃和準備一月份的年度青年營。請神保護我們的員工和演講嘉賓 

5. 我們感恩有許多機會與智利當地的華人教會一起事奉神。願神賜福我們同公的時間，並幫助

我們大家以極大的喜樂事奉祂！ 


